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(CIRCULAR)
C.NO 24-25/43 Dated: 29/10/2024

Greetings for the day from

Dear Parents, please
This is to inform you that on the account of Choti Diwali, Diwali , Govardhan puja and Bhai dooj
the school shall remain closed on 30-10-2024 (Wednesday ) to 02- 11-2024(Saturday)

The school will resume with regular timings on 04-11-2024 (Monday).

Dear Student

Wishing you a very Happy Diwali! May the Festival of Lights fill your lives with joy, prosperity,
and inspiration. Let this Diwali bring new energy and enthusiasm in your journey of learning,
helping you shine brighter in all your endeavors. Embrace the spirit of Diwali by spreading
happiness and kindness around you.

Enjoy the festivities safely, cherish the moments with your loved ones, and return with a
renewed spirit and dedication.

Happy Diwaljand best wishes for a bright future ahead!"

T ya GUp .mc‘.pa\‘schoo\
Principabkssor's Globaga rola,

B iher Village BapL
Je Mew DG‘“"”OO



